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MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL – Sr Margaret Ghosn 
I would like to take this opportunity to wish all Fathers, from both 
staff and parents, a very blessed Father’s Day this Sunday. May you 
enjoy the love of your family and may God’s blessings be upon you. 
 
The College is looking at organising a cultural immersion in 
Lebanon for up to 5 students - Our Sister College in Sahel Alma 
(Jounieh) Lebanon, will provide accommodation, meals and tourism for 5 
students and 1 teacher, for a week, while they experience school life 
there. If any Yr 10 or 11 students and their parents are willing to 
participate in this programme, please see me. You will have to pay for airfare and insurance only. 
 
MCHF Buy a Bale Appeal to assist struggling farmers in the drought - The appeal will end on Monday 
10th September. See attached flyer or visit www.buyabale.com.au We have to date raised over $4000. 

DOING THE ROUNDS   
Homeless feed on Saturday 25th August - Mr Hassarati, Ms Pietak and Yr 11 students: Betti Atie, Vanessa 
Youssef, Naomi Yacoub, Clarita Youssef and Elie Nol. 

    
 

Father’s Day stall, Mass and Morning Tea 

 

http://www.buyabale.com.au/


   

 
 

New furniture for Year 2 Pink at a cost of around $4000. They are so proud! This term Yrs 1 and 2 
students have designed and made their own robots. They are using coding using Scratch Jr. 

   
  

Secondary Leadership and Sport’s Assembly held on 29/8/18 

 



Yr 4 bush dance on 28/8/18 

 
 

Yr 12 Visual Arts HSC major works on display 

 

 

 

 



 

 

CONGRATULATIONS 
All Rounder Awards – Y1: Abraham Baissari Y3: Youssef Sarkis, 
Gabriella Fahad, Gabriel Deeb, Julian Nahban, Olivia Rizk, Jason Azar, 
Charlize Ellis, Rene El Khoury Y4: Rafqa Kanaan, Antonio Melhem 
 
 
Bronze award – Y1: Jonathan Ishac, Alexia Yaacoub 
 
 
Congratulations to the Villagers of Karm El Mohr for winning the 
inter village competition, defeating Miziara village in the Grand 
Final on 27/8/18. 

PARENT CORNER 
During the course of a School term, Secondary parents have been asked to pay for a number of 
things in addition to School Fees. These include Service and Elective Fees, Term Sport, School 
excursions, etc. We thank parents who have paid. For the rest, these fees are now overdue.  

 
Term 3 College Open Day on Wednesday 5th September 2018 from 10am–12pm and will include a 
tour of the new Secondary Building - Complete the booking form on the College App or via the link below 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=Riy53dVPHkqKNkQ7G7ifQujTSh1JOyNJk0U6Fe
WMesFUNkY5U1hBOEowN0gwQVJMRkM3OVgwU08xVy4u 
 
Community hubs – Contact Afrah on 0401 451 686. See attachments including fitness classes etc. 

    
 
Join the BIGGEST AND BEST Taekwondo school in the Holroyd area! Fearless Martial Arts - 187 
Fairfield Road, Guildford West. High energy Taekwondo classes with experienced, qualified instructors. Call 
Master Chris Barnes on 0415 663 966 or visit www.facebook.com/fmataekwondo 
 
Events: http://www.mchf.nsw.edu.au/events/ For E-newsletter email admin@mchf.nsw.edu.au W: 
http://www.mchf.nsw.edu.au/ F: https://www.facebook.com/mchfparramatta/ Twitter:  
https://twitter.com/MCHF_Parramatta  
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